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Walking hand in hand in the footsteps of Christ. We are His hands; We are His feet. 

Weekly Newsletter 
Edition 25: 24th March 2023  

 
Dear Children & Families, 
 
CAFOD Lenten Appeal: Non-Uniform Day 
Thanks for your support for our Lenten Appeal. We have raised £157. 
 
Swimming: Year 5 
Lessons for Year 5 pupils will begin on 18th April. Further information will be sent to Year 5 
parents. 
 
Class Photos 
Proofs will be sent home as soon as we get them. 
 
Family Dinners 
Our final family dinner (Year 5s) is next Friday 31st. 
 
A Message from our School Council 
For our fundraising for this half-term, we are going to be doing an Easter egg/ bonnet 
competition. Your task will be to design and create an Easter bonnet or egg. There will be a 
winner from each year group. Prizes will be kindly donated by Friends of St Begh's. It will cost 
£1 to enter and proceedings will go to our chosen charity for the year, ICU Steps. The deadline 
for entries will be Thursday 30th March, with winners announced on Friday 31st March. Please 
submit entries to your child's class teacher. 
 
A Message from our Eco Stewards  
Reminder about our ‘Big Toy Swap’ on the last day of term Friday 31st March, to encourage the 
‘re-use’ of things that we no longer use. The children can bring in any toys they no longer play 
with that are still in good condition. A great chance for a tidy out! 
 
End of Term 
We finish next Friday 31st for the Easter holidays. School finishes at normal time. We return on 
Monday 17th April. 
 
Kyle Amor Easter Rugby Camp 
See information below. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Information repeated from previous newsletters 
 
Painting Competition 
Whitehaven Town Council are running a painting competition for pupils of all schools in the 
Parish of Whitehaven.  The theme of the competition being ‘Charles III – Our New Monarch’.  
The painting can be either in either pencil, paint (inc. oil and acrylic) and mixed media and 
must be no larger than A3 size. 
All entries to be submitted to the Council before the end of Spring Term (Friday 31st March 2023) 
to allow time for judging.  Attached is a competition entry form which must be completed for 
each individual entry and signed by the parent/guardian giving permission for the winning 
entry to be publicised and displayed in a Marquee showing an exhibition of photographs of the 
Royal Family from 1st May 2023 – 8th May 2023. Vouchers will be presented to the winning 
pupils and the school they attend.   
Should you require any further information then please contact Whitehaven Town Council on 
01946 67366 between office hours of 8:00am – 12:00pm, Monday to Friday or via this email 
address. We are emailing the entry form along with this newsletter today. 
 
Yours faithfully,             

Catherine Mallard  

 
 
 


